
From: 
Sent: 

Fitchie, Andrew [Andrew.Fitchie@dlapiper.com] 
30 January 2008 19:42 

To: 
Subject: 

Graeme Bissett (external contact); Willie Gallagher; Matthew Crosse; Geoff Gilbert 
FW: EDINBURGH TRAM: CONTRACT AND CONSENTS 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Gents 

Follow up 
Flagged 

We need to discuss this as of matter of real urgency. tie's team has been attempting to negotiate a close on 
the position on Consents. 

tie is at the blackjack table and are playing; not sitting in an ante room considering which deck of cards to 
use. 

kind regards 

From: Colin MacKenzie [mailto:Colin.MacKenzie@edinburgh.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 January 2008 15:32 
To: Fitchie, Andrew 
Cc: Gill Lindsay; Duncan Fraser 
Subject: EDINBURGH TRAM: CONTRACT AND CONSENTS 
Importance: High 

Andrew, 

Following today's meeting of the Chief Executive's IPG I am writing to you requesting a discussion on the above 
matter. This is one of the critical issues still to be resolved to the satisfaction of the Council. It is felt that there would 
be mutual benefit in Gill, Duncan and myself meeting with you in the next couple of days to reach a common 
understanding about how the Consents and timing thereof fit in with the SOS and BBS contracts, and the overall risk 
profile. It is important that your are fully briefed on the Council's position before the negotiations with BBS are 
concluded. Ideally, the Council wishes this matter to be addressed by all parties and covered appropriately in the 
lnfraco contract, rather than leaving room for uncertainty and dispute during the execution of the contract. 

What is your availability on Friday and next Monday ? 

Kind regards, 

Colin MacKenzie 
for Council Solicitor 

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are 
addressed. 

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its 
contents to any other person. 

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by 
the recipient. 
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This email is from DLA Piper Scotland LLP. The contents of this email and any attachments are 
confidential to the intended recipient. They may not be disclosed to or used by or copied in any way by 
anyone other than the intended recipient. If this email is received in error, please contact DLA Piper 
Scotland LLP on +44 (0) 8700 111111 quoting the name of the sender and the email address to which it has 
been sent and then delete it. Please note that neither DLA Piper Scotland LLP nor the sender accepts any 
responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan or otherwise check this email and any 
attachments. DLA Piper Scotland LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in Scotland (registered 
number S0300365), which provides services from offices in Scotland. A list of members is open for 
inspection at its registered office and principal place of business Rutland Square, Edinburgh, EHl 2AA. 
Partner denotes member of a limited liability partnership. DLA Piper Scotland LLP is regulated by the Law 
Society of Scotland and is a member of DLA Piper, a global legal services organisation, the members of 
which are separate and distinct legal entities. For further information, please refer to www.dlapiper.com. ----
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